
VILLAGE OF WHITING 
3600 Water Street, Stevens Point, WI 54481 

(715) 341-2742 

www.villageofwhiting.org 

Office Hours M-F 9-3:30 

 

Fall 2022 

ARE YOU INTERESED IN GETTING INVOLVED WITH LOCAL GOVERNMENT? 

If you are interested in running for President or being on the Village Board of Trustees, 
elections will be taking place in April, 2023. 

There are 3 trustee positions to fill for the 2023-25 term.  

The President seat is also available for the 2023-25 term. 

Nomination papers for the Spring 2023 election will be available for circulation on Decem-
ber 1 and are due in the Village office by January 3, 2023. 

A FEW  REMINDERS 

Compost site is closing November 18.   

Trick or Treating hours:  Monday October 31 from 5-8 pm 

(coinciding with Plover and Stevens Point) 

Christmas Tree pick up will be January 9.  Please leave tree on 
curb with all lights, decorations, tinsel etc. off. 

 

 ELECTION NEWS 

The next election is on November 8.   

If you moved here in the past year or your name has changed you can register online at 

myvote.wi.gov. Absentee ballots are also available on the myvote website or in the office. 

In person voting begins October 25 and ends November 4.  Office hours are 9-3:30 M-F 

Extended in person voting hours:  

Wednesday November 2, office will stay open until 7:00 pm. 

Thursday November 6, office will stay open until 6:00 pm. 



Village Contacts 

Clerk-Treasurer Annette Stashek 715-341-2742 clerk@vi.whiting.wi.gov 

Deputy Clerk-Treasurer Meggie Grygleski 715-341-2742 deputyclerk@vi.whiting.wi.gov 

Director of PW & Utilities Jake Wilcox 715-340-7582 jwilcox@villageofwhiting.com 

Village President Paul Stroik 715-630-5899 paulstroik@charter.net 

Village Trustees Andrew Kruit 715-347-6480 Andrew.kruit@yahoo.com 

 Bill Taugner 715-544-0510 btwhiting39@gmail.com 

 Kevin Lutz 715-342-8076 kevinlpowercom@att.net 

 Karen Curtis 715-321-3211 karencwhiting@gmail.com. 

 Kim Furo 715-321-1226 kfurowhiting@gmail.com  

         John Koutre 715-341-6188 johnkwhiting1@gmail.com 

   

IN CASE OF UTILITY EMERGENCY OUTSIDE OF OFFICE HOURS PLEASE CALL 715-572-9434 

 
Full directory available online at www.villageofwhiting.org 

WINTERTIME REMINDERS 

• Property owners and occupants are responsible for removing snow and ice from sidewalks with-

in 24 hours after the snowfall  ceases. (Village ordinance 12.07) 

• The village encourages residents living near a fire hydrant to help us keep the hydrants clear of 

snow, which will allow faster access to the fire department in the event of a fire.  

• Removing snow from private property and depositing on sidewalks, streets or other public plac-

es is prohibited. 

• When ice has formed and cannot be immediately removed, residents should use salt, sawdust 

or sand to cover the area. 

• Sand barrels are available on corner of Verrill and School St., behind the Village Hall and on cor-

ner of Cherry and West Cedar. 

RECYCLING UPDATES 

We will be collecting unwanted Christmas lights and taking them to the Solid Waste Department in 

Plover. Please bring lights to the Village hall before January 13, 2023. 

We will continue collecting old/unusable wax candles.  They are used by ODC and made into fire 

starters.  Thanks for your support! 

If you ever have recycling questions, the county has a wonderful page where many of your concerns 

are addressed: https://www.co.portage.wi.us/department/solid-waste/transfer-facility 
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